

Dear Parents and Carers,

This week we have been continuing our adventures by creating new settings for the story **We're Going on a Bear Hunt**. The children thought of a sandy bank, mountain, bridge and a rainstorm. What lovely ideas! Today we used our ideas to go on another bear hunt and it turns out the bear isn't scary at all, she left us some bear biscuits!

We are posting more regularly on the school's website http://rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk/blog/nursery/ so please take a look and see pictures of your child at Nursery. Also thank you to all the parents who are logging in on the Interactive Learning Diary to see their child's learning. Please ask if you would like more help with this.



We are very busy practising our singing for the EYFS production on **Monday 17**th **December** and you can now go and get **tickets** from the Office. On Monday 17th December please can your child come dressed in **party/smart clothes**.



Finally, if you would like your child to stay at Rolls Crescent Primary School and move into the **Reception class in September 2019** you need to apply for a school place before the deadline in January. The application can be found at: https://www.lea.manchester.gov.uk/CitizenPortal LIVE/Account/Login



https://www.lea.manchester.gov.uk/CitizenPortal LIVE/Account/Login and we will soon offer sessions at school if you would like help to complete the application.

Thank you again from all of the Nursery team!